
4/25/2020 COVID-19 Update: 
 

WE ARE OPEN!!! 
 

Our goal is to provide you with a safe and enjoyable shopping experience.  To do this, we have 
implemented some changes to the way we conduct our business in order to provide added 
safety for our employees and our customers. 
 
Some of the changes include: 

 
Curbside pickup – 

1) You can call the farm at 920-928-2398.  We will ask you to leave your name 
and phone number and someone will call you back on their cell phone.  This 
way we can keep the main phone line open for others calling in.   We will be 
calling you back in the order in which calls were received.  

  
Delivery –   You can do this using the method listed above! 
 

- Delivery within 20 miles would cost an additional $15 
- Delivery outside of 20 miles MIGHT be available but would be on a case by 

case basis  
 

Greenhouse Shopping –  
As always you will still be able to shop our greenhouses.  We have lots of 

greenhouse space and outside areas where you can shop!  We will be doing extra 
sanitizing of carts, door handles and surfaces in the market.  
 
Special Shopping Hours (Mon-Wed, 9am-10am), for customers 60 years and older 

  
Limiting the number of customers in the greenhouses at one time 

- If we ask you to stay in your vehicle and wait until we tell you its your turn, 
please bear with us.  We are doing our best to be able to keep you and us 
safe.   

- One way you can help us with this is by limiting how many family members 
you bring with you to go flower shopping.  This will help us get more 
shoppers in the greenhouses. 

 
 

“Give thanks to the LORD for he is good:  His love endures 

forever!”  Psalm 107:1 


